


 

Our team at Pitties & Purrs Rescue, Inc. works very hard 

each year to provide and maintain a positive impact in our 

community, state, and beyond. We work tirelessly to     

improve the lives of animals that have been deserted,      

unloved, and abused. It is out mission to rehabilitate, care 

for, and rehome these very deserving animals that we 

wholeheartedly welcome into our lives. Pitties & Purrs has 

served as a volunteer & foster-based rescue in our        

community for over twelve years! This is our biggest         

fundraiser of the year and we are SO grateful for each and 

every one of you for making this event  and saving lives 

possible! 

Thank you for your support! 

Now it is time to enjoy an evening filled with great food, 

cold drinks, dancing and laughter! We have raffles to be 

won, a flower/liquor wheel to spin, and door prizes galore! 

Don’t forget to pick up some new P&P merchandise! 
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Mike & Debbie Fromm 

Doug Powell 

Britt & Chad Umberger 

Thank you to our Bronze Sponsors 



•Volunteers 

•Fosters 

•Temp Fosters 

•Event Planning 

•Raffles 

•Transport 

•Bully Advocacy 

 

Visit WWW.PITTIESANDPURRS.ORG today 

and apply to be a part of our team! 



Greetings everyone! Our annual “Pittie Party” was our number one 
fundraiser for the year. This year, we decided to change it up, a bit. 
We have changed our major event to Pitties & Purrs Birthday Bash!! 
We are very proud to have been around for 12 years!! Believe me, 
preparations start very early once we book the hall. There’s lots of 
work to do. Selling tickets, securing donations for the raffles, and 
of course a sponsorship booklet, that was added last year, which was 
very popular with our supporters. All these things bring in much 
needed funds for the animals. Vet bills, food and supplies are very 
expensive. We take in many medical cases, which adds to our costs.            
Cardiologists, Ophthalmologists, Dermatologists, Internal Medicine, 
Orthopedic Surgeons with Physical Therapy just to name a few. We 
receive no funding. This is why we appreciate all of you, even more.  

     We come to you, our loyal supporters, to help us give these ani-
mals the best care. You never disappoint, always willing to selflessly 
give, making better each year. You are all amazing, and we just want-
ed you to know how very much you are         appreciated.  

    Thank you so very much for helping us fight the war on animal 
abuse, neglect, and abandonment. You are our lifeline and our means 
to help these most grateful creatures.  

We love you all, and  hope that you will   remain a constant source of 
comfort to all of our animals.  

Hope to see you again this year   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     

 

 

 

         

     Mary Sullivan   

      President & Founder                            

                     Pitties and Purrs Rescue, Inc.              

           www.pittiesandpurrs.org 

Sincerely, 

A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRESIDENT 




